- Notice to Navigation interests

®
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS BUILDING STRONG.
April 11, 2018

TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 18-21
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS:

THEODORE SHIP CHANNEL - MOBILE, ALABAMA

Notice is given to mariners that the Mike Hooks’ pipeline dredge MISSOURI H will begin
maintenance dredging operations in the Theodore Ship Channel on 14-April-18. The dredge will be
working between the Mobile Ship / Theodore Ship Channel intersection to Beacon 3 and disposing
material in the open water area south of the channel. Dredging activities are expected to continue
through 25-April-18. The dredge can be contacted on VHF Channels 13 and 16.

For further information, please contact the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Irvington Site Office
at (251) 957-6019.

Mariners should exercise extreme caution when transiting these areas.

CARL E. DYESS
Chief, Navigation/Section

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS — MOBILE DISTRICT
P.0.BOX 2288, MOBILE. AL. 36628-0001
http://sam.usace.army.mil/
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